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Mr. John T. Collins
Regional Administrator ga

j$[ %Q ._U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
i'Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 1 t.a 7 3 Q }p(
1

Arlington, Texas 76011 l
p

SUBJECT: Louisiana Power & Light Company a
Waterford 3 SES
Docket 50-382/84-23
Emergency Preparedness Inspection 84-23

REFERENCES: 1) U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Letter of July 24, 1984
to R.S. Leddick from J.E. Gagliardo

2) Louisiana Power & Light Company Letter W3F84-0062 of
June 18, 1984 to E.H. Johnson from R.S. Leddick

Dear Mr. Collins:

This letter provides Louisiana Power & Light Company's response to the NRC
letter in Reference 1. In Reference 1, clarification of the statement
" excluding parking lots", as used in item 8.1. of Reference 2, was
requested.

The parenthetical statement " excluding parking lots" refers to those
individuals not permanently assigned to the Waterford 3 Site, who may not
have current training and are enroute from their vehicles to the owner-con-
trolled area access point. Personnel that have assigned work areas in the
parking lots (such as Security) are subject to the minimum training
requirements for owner-controlled area access.

Very truly yours,

WCxl
K.W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC/JJL/sms
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cc: W.M. Stevenson, E.L. Blake, B. Churchill, L. Constable, T.A. Flippo,
G. Groesch
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